
 

Ysgol Bro Famau PTFA 

8th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have arranged a social picnic this Sunday (12th September, 12pm – 2pm ) for families at 

the school and those families that are thinking of joining the school.  It will be on the school 

field at the Llanarmon yn Ial site (CH7 4TB).  It is a very informal event.  Just bring your food, 

your drink, and something to sit on.     

Please do not attend if you have any Covid symptoms (a high temperature, a new and 

persistent cough, or a loss of/change in sense of taste or smell), even if these symptoms are 

mild.  If you or anyone you live with have symptoms you should follow the guidance on 

testing and self isolation. 

We will have tickets on sale for the PTFA Clwydian Beer & Gin Festival so you could bring 

cash / card to buy your tickets (£6.50 each).  This is the third year of running a Beer Festival 

and it has always been a popular and successful event.  It is on Sat 9th October from 5pm til 

late in Llanferres village hall.  There will be plenty of beer, a variety of gins, and also bubbly, 

rum and wine for those that fancy something else.  We have live music lined up for the 

evening and are arranging transport to/from the local villages for an extra cost.  You can 

also buy your tickets from any of us at the school gates (Charlotte Jaggard, Rhiannon 

Macpherson, Adam Mackridge, Tamsin Barr, Anna Aram, Llinos Davies, Sali Newsam) or 

online through Eventbrite (https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/34374262205) for a small extra 

charge.  You can also keep up to date by following the Clwydian Range Beer and Gin Festival 

Facebook page. 

To raise extra funds we will be having a raffle at the Beer and Gin Festival and we would be 

grateful if parents could donate some alcohol and/or anything suitable for our breweriana 

tombola.  This can be dropped off in school by Friday 24th September. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Charlotte Jaggard 

PTFA Chair 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/34374262205

